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Dear Sherrie, 5-17-2010

I want to personally commend you for the great concert and ministry time you brought
to the people of Stonebridge Church. It is so refreshing to see people like you serve
with joy and gladness, you are such a blessing!!

Because of your ministry, in using your God-given gifts and personal testimony of
God’s saving grace, you are helping us advance the good news of Jesus in our
community and world because you served so gracefully.

Thank you again for a job WELL DONE!! Thank you for allowing God to use you for
His glory!

For his Glory,

Pastor Rangy C opelZml.
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